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Dangerous Crooked Scoundrels
BOATBUILDING WITH PLYWOOD. This is the third
edition of the most complete text on plywood
boatbuilding, especially written with the
amateur builder in mind. This book has become
the recognized standard on a subject usually
covered in other books by a chapter at best.
It has been widely used as a reference text
in college level boatbuilding classes. The
latest edition expands into stitch-&-glue
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plywood construction. Numerous drawings &
photos help put this building method in
perspective & illustrate how almost anyone
can build a plywood boat, simply & quickly.
The revised text also covers the use of
epoxies as adhesives, for encapsulating, &
fiberglassing over plywood. A simplified
scarfing method is illustrated for joining
plywood. GLEN-L specializes in books for the
home boatbuilder. All are written by boat
designers in down to earth language
specifically for the amateur. Three of these
books are used as text books in college
classes around the country. See the following
other boatbuilder titles for the do-ityourselfer: HOW TO FIBERGLASS BOATS,
Illustrates fiberglassing methods using
polyester & epoxy resins. HOW TO BUILD BOAT
TRAILERS, RIGGING SMALL SAILBOATS, INBOARD
MOTOR INSTALLATIONS (Converting auto engines
for marine use), and FIBERGLASS BOATBUILDING
FOR AMATEURS (Using one-off methods). Order
from: GLEN-L Marine, 9152-RR Rosecrans,
Bellflower, CA 90706.

Payne Hollow
A National Best Seller! Calling Me Home by
Julie Kibler is a soaring debut interweaving
the story of a heartbreaking, forbidden love
in 1930s Kentucky with an unlikely modern-day
friendship Eighty-nine-year-old Isabelle
McAllister has a favor to ask her hairdresser
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Dorrie Curtis. It's a big one. Isabelle wants
Dorrie, a black single mom in her thirties,
to drop everything to drive her from her home
in Arlington, Texas, to a funeral in
Cincinnati. With no clear explanation why.
Tomorrow. Dorrie, fleeing problems of her own
and curious whether she can unlock the
secrets of Isabelle's guarded past, scarcely
hesitates before agreeing, not knowing it
will be a journey that changes both their
lives. Over the years, Dorrie and Isabelle
have developed more than just a business
relationship. They are friends. But Dorrie,
fretting over the new man in her life and her
teenage son's irresponsible choices, still
wonders why Isabelle chose her. Isabelle
confesses that, as a willful teen in 1930s
Kentucky, she fell deeply in love with Robert
Prewitt, a would-be doctor and the black son
of her family's housekeeper—in a town where
blacks weren't allowed after dark. The tale
of their forbidden relationship and its
tragic consequences makes it clear Dorrie and
Isabelle are headed for a gathering of the
utmost importance and that the history of
Isabelle's first and greatest love just might
help Dorrie find her own way.

The Baby Thief
African Americans in a segregated Midwestern
town describe their exclusion and their own
community
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The Night of the Hunter
Harlan and Anna Hubbard, newly married in
middle age, build the boat of their dreams
and drift down the Ohio and Mississippi
rivers. Harlan is an artist and a writer with
a poet's eye for the beauty of the world.
Anna is a musician and an elegant master of
the arts of graceful living. For seven years
(1944-1951) the Hubbards make their home on
their little boat, drifting with the river,
camping on the land. Together they learn how
to create and sustain a self-sufficient way
of life that is infinitely fulfilling. It is
a "river way of life" -- free-flowing,
endowed with the love of nature, the
discovery of community, the rewards of good
work, and the joy of creativity. The journal
is a witness to history, embracing the gentle
spirit of an America now lost to modern
"progress." It is one of the most significant
renderings in our literature of a deeply felt
sense of place. Out of this journal grew
Harlan Hubbard's enduring classic,
Shantyboat, and his idyllic Shantyboat on the
Bayous. His later Payne Hollow is a
Thoreauvian testament to the values embodied
in the homesteading life the Hubbards lived
for four decades after they completed their
epic river journey. Their life together has
been praised by Wendell Berry as "one of the
finest accomplishments of our time." The
Shantyboat Journal reveals its creation.
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The Girls with No Names
In 1975 at the tender age of 17 a very wet
behind the ears Bob Deck left high school to
learn the art of being a deckhand on
Mississippi River towboats with the goal of
becoming a "harbor pilot". The men who
trained him were colorful and unique
characters. Men like "Steamboat" Bill Ruport
a grizzled River Rat at the ripe old age of
24who learned Bob how to handle the lines
(what rivermen call ropes) and "lay riggin"
(wire barges together) into "tows" (rafts of
barges to be pushed downriver from St. Paul
to St. Louis). Bob learned that rivermen have
a whole different nautical vocabulary. Later
decking under the iron-fisted Captain Crash
provided danger and humor to a young man's
coming of age. If you have ever driven across
a bridge over the river and wondered what
life on those Mississippi riverboats is like
then this is one view that is enlightening
and entertaining.

Buehler's Backyard Boatbuilding
When the struggle to save oil-soaked birds
and restore blackened beaches left him
feeling frustrated and helpless, John Francis
decided to take a more fundamental and
personal stand—he stopped using all forms of
motorized transportation. Soon after
embarking on this quest that would span two
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decades and two continents, the young man
took a vow of silence that endured for 17
years. It began as a silent environmental
protest, but as a young African-American man,
walking across the country in the early
1970s, his idea of "the environment" expanded
beyond concern about pollution and loss of
habitat to include how we humans treat each
other and how we can better communicate and
work together to benefit the earth. Through
his silence and walking, he learned to
listen, and along the way, earned college and
graduate degrees in science and environmental
studies. The United Nations appointed him
goodwill ambassador to the world’s grassroots
communities and the U.S. government recruited
him to help address the Exxon Valdez
disaster. Was he crazy? How did he live and
earn all those degrees without talking? An
amazing human-interest story, with a vital
message, Planetwalker is also a deeply
personal and engaging coming-of-age
odyssey—the positive experiences, the
challenging times, the characters
encountered, and the learning gained along
the way.

The River and I
Harlan Hubbard was Kentucky's Thoreau, and
his journals are intimate records of a life
lived in harmony with nature. For more than
fifty years the artist, writer, and
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homesteader described daily activities and
recorded keen observations as he sought to
live simply and authentically. The third and
climactic volume of his journals, Payne
Hollow Journal, contains entries from the
years he and his wife, Anna, lived at their
Payne Hollow home along the Ohio River's
Kentucky shore. There they mastered the arts
of country life, building their own stone and
timber house in 1952 and raising their own
food. To live with nature was not a novel
experience for the couple; earlier they had
floated down the Ohio and Mississippi rivers
to New Orleans on their homemade shantyboat.
Hubbard described this journey in Shantyboat
Journal, the basis for his Shantyboat and
Shantyboat on the Bayous. By turns poetic and
practical, Payne Hollow Journal celebrates
nature's intense beauty and sometimes harsh
realities as perhaps only an artist can see
them. Here Hubbard reveals how dedication to
work that provides sustenance -- gardening,
wood chopping, fishing, foraging, and raising
goats-can also be fulfilling. Don Wallis's
arrangement of the Payne Hollow entries
reflects the seasonal changes in Hubbard and
his life as well as in the natural world
around him. At the beginning of this volume
Hubbard writes, "When we are away from Payne
Hollow, that place does not seem real or
possible. It is hard to explain our
situation, to give reasons for our living
this way to people who have no understanding
or sympathy." A visit to the Hubbards' home
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through Payne Hollow Journal is ample
explanation for anyone who has yearned to
lead a life of simplicity and purpose.

Harlan Hubbard
INSTANT INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER A beautiful
tale of hope, courage, and
sisterhood—inspired by the real House of
Mercy and the girls confined there for daring
to break the rules. Growing up in New York
City in the 1910s, Luella and Effie Tildon
realize that even as wealthy young women,
their freedoms come with limits. But when the
sisters discover a shocking secret about
their father, Luella, the brazen elder
sister, becomes emboldened to do as she
pleases. Her rebellion comes with
consequences, and one morning Luella is
mysteriously gone. Effie suspects her father
has sent Luella to the House of Mercy and
hatches a plan to get herself committed to
save her sister. But she made a
miscalculation, and with no one to believe
her story, Effie’s own escape seems
impossible—unless she can trust an enigmatic
girl named Mable. As their fates entwine,
Mable and Effie must rely on their tenuous
friendship to survive. Home for Unwanted
Girls meets The Dollhouse in this
atmospheric, heartwarming story that explores
not only the historical House of Mercy, but
the lives—and secrets—of the girls who stayed
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there. “Burdick has spun a cautionary tale of
struggle and survival, love and family — and
above all, the strength of the heart, no
matter how broken.” — New York Times Book
Review “Burdick reveals the perils of being a
woman in 1913 and exposes the truths of their
varying social circles.” — Chicago Tribune

Shantyboat
In 1908 John Neihardt (1881?1973) and two
companions traveled the Missouri River?about
two thousand miles?in a twenty-foot canoe.
Originally published in Outing Magazine as a
series of articles,øThe River and I describes
their adventures on that wild waterway before
it was dammed by the Army Corps of Engineers
and points out storied sites along the shore.
The result transcends journalism; Neihardt
does for the Missouri what Twain did for the
Mississippi. This Landmark edition makes
available once more the book that was issued
in 1910, two years before Neihardt began work
on A Cycle of the West and twenty-two years
before the publication of Black Elk Speaks.

Humble Homes, Simple Shacks, Cozy
Cottages, Ramshackle Retreats, Funky
Forts
Nonfiction. Harlan Hubbard's PAYNE HOLLOW:
LIFE ON THE FRINGE OF SOCIETY provides an
account of a self-made alternative lifestyle
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in early 1950's America. Anna and Harlan
Hubbard, refusing to adopt the industrial
positioning provided, built a simple home at
Payne Hollow and documented their "basic
relationship of need to fulfillment within
the carefully circumscribed wholeness of
[their] honest, sensitive, extraordinary
lives"--Edward Lueders. PAYNE HOLLOW creates
its own self-referential world written as "a
painter's prose" that fills its environment
with a Thoreau-esque "ecstasyexpressed with
sober simplicity"--The Louisville CourierJournal.

Mississippi Solo
Calling Me Home
For almost three decades, renowned babyseller Georgia Tann ran a children's home in
Memphis, Tennessee — selling her charges to
wealthy clients nationwide, Joan Crawford
among them. Part social history, part
detective story, part expose, The Baby Thief
is a riveting investigative narrative that
explores themes that continue to reverberate
today.

All We Had was Each Other
The fall of Lucifer set up “the battle of all
ages.” You are positioned right in the midst
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of this historic struggle! Satan, the fallen
archangel, desires nothing more than to win
the loyalty, hearts, and minds of the entire
human race—and he won’t quit in his attempt
to win you over! Lucifer Exposed reveals
these shocking facts: Why Lucifer chose to
attack God Why Satan is no longer called
Lucifer How he enticed one-third of the
angels to follow him What causes Christians
to be led astray by him How to recognize his
evil spirit in others Prince exposes Satan’s
greatest weapon in enslaving the average
human into bondage. Satan attempts to seduce
Christians from rising to their full
potential and distract every human being from
following God. Are you—or someone you
know—struggling with abuse, pornography,
addiction, gluttony, or other issues? Use the
mighty spiritual warfare weapons revealed in
this compelling book, and victory can be
yours!

Boatbuilding with Plywood
In the 1950s, a series of dams was proposed
along the Brazos River in north-central
Texas. For John Graves, this project meant
that if the stream’s regimen was thus
changed, the beautiful and sometimes brutal
surrounding countryside would also change, as
would the lives of the people whose rugged
ancestors had eked out an existence there.
Graves therefore decided to visit that
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stretch of the river, which he had known
intimately as a youth. Goodbye to a River is
his account of that farewell canoe voyage. As
he braves rapids and fatigue and the fickle
autumn weather, he muses upon old blood feuds
of the region and violent skirmishes with
native tribes, and retells wild stories of
courage and cowardice and deceit that shaped
both the river’s people and the land during
frontier times and later. Nearly half a
century after its initial publication,
Goodbye to a River is a true American
classic, a vivid narrative about an exciting
journey and a powerful tribute to a vanishing
way of life and its ever-changing natural
environment. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Houseboat
Insulting the president is an American
tradition. From Washington to Trump,
presidents have been called "lazy," "feeble,"
"pusillanimous," and more. Our leaders have
been derided as "ignoramuses," "idiots,"
"morons," and "fatheads," and have been
compared to all manner of animals--worms and
whales and hyenas, sad jellyfish, strutting
crows, lap dogs, reptiles, and monkeys.
Political insults tell us what we value in
our leaders by showing how we devalue them.
In Dangerous Crooked Scoundrels, linguist
Edwin Battistella collects over five hundred
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insults aimed at American presidents.
Covering the broad sweep of American history,
he puts insults in their place-the political
and cultural context of their times. Along
the way, Battistella illustrates the
recurring themes of political insults: too
little intellect or too much, inconsistency
or obstinacy, worthlessness, weakness,
dishonesty, sexual impropriety, appearance,
and more. The kinds of insults we use suggest
what our culture finds most hurtful, and
reveal society's changing prejudices as well
as its most enduring ones. How we insult
presidents and how they react tells us about
the presidents, but it also tells us about
our nation's politics. Readers discover how
the style of insults evolves in different
historical periods: gone are "apostate,"
"mountebank," "flathead," and "doughface."
Say hello to "moron," "jerk," "asshole," and
"flip-flopper." Dangerous Crooked Scoundrels
covers the broad sweep of American history,
from the founder's debates over the nature of
government to world wars and culture wars and
social media. Whatever your politics, you'll
find Dangerous Crooked Scoundrels an
invaluable source of invigorating invectiveand a healthy perspective on today's
political climate.

Shantyboat
THE BLOCKBUSTER HIT—Over two million copies
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sold! A New York Times, USA Today, Wall
Street Journal, and Publishers Weekly
Bestseller Look for Lisa Wingate’s powerful
new historical novel, The Book of Lost
Friends, available now! “Poignant,
engrossing.”—People • “Lisa Wingate takes an
almost unthinkable chapter in our nation’s
history and weaves a tale of enduring
power.”—Paula McLain Memphis, 1939. Twelveyear-old Rill Foss and her four younger
siblings live a magical life aboard their
family’s Mississippi River shantyboat. But
when their father must rush their mother to
the hospital one stormy night, Rill is left
in charge—until strangers arrive in force.
Wrenched from all that is familiar and thrown
into a Tennessee Children’s Home Society
orphanage, the Foss children are assured that
they will soon be returned to their
parents—but they quickly realize the dark
truth. At the mercy of the facility’s cruel
director, Rill fights to keep her sisters and
brother together in a world of danger and
uncertainty. Aiken, South Carolina, present
day. Born into wealth and privilege, Avery
Stafford seems to have it all: a successful
career as a federal prosecutor, a handsome
fiancé, and a lavish wedding on the horizon.
But when Avery returns home to help her
father weather a health crisis, a chance
encounter leaves her with uncomfortable
questions and compels her to take a journey
through her family’s long-hidden history, on
a path that will ultimately lead either to
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devastation or to redemption. Based on one of
America’s most notorious real-life
scandals—in which Georgia Tann, director of a
Memphis-based adoption organization,
kidnapped and sold poor children to wealthy
families all over the country—Lisa Wingate’s
riveting, wrenching, and ultimately uplifting
tale reminds us how, even though the paths we
take can lead to many places, the heart never
forgets where we belong. Publishers Weekly’s
#3 Longest-Running Bestseller of 2017 •
Winner of the Southern Book Prize • If All
Arkansas Read the Same Book Selection This
edition includes a new essay by the author
about shantyboat life.

Planetwalker
Fail Until You Don't
From the New York Times bestselling author of
Before We Were Yours comes a heartfelt novel
about the bonds of family and the power of
second chances. When Kate Bowman temporarily
moves to her grandmother’s Missouri farm with
her husband and baby son, she learns that the
lessons that most enrich our lives often come
unexpectedly. The family has given Kate the
job of convincing Grandma Rose, who’s become
increasingly stubborn and forgetful, to move
off her beloved land and into a nursing home.
But Kate knows such a change would break her
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grandmother’s heart. Just when Kate despairs
of finding answers, she discovers her
grandma’s journal. A beautiful handmade
notebook, it is full of stories that
celebrate the importance of family,
friendship, and faith. Stories that make Kate
see her life—and her grandmother—in a
completely new way

Goodbye to a River
"Includes 20 color plates of Hubbard's own
paintings, along with several photographs of
Anna and Harlan Hubbard. Wendell Berry is
also the author of Tobacco Harvest: An Elegy.
See other books in the series Blazer
Lectures.

Payne Hollow Journal
Since the early 1800s, people have made a
living fishing and harvesting mussels in the
lower Ohio Valley. These river folk are
conscious of an occupational and social
identity separate from those who earn their
living from the land. Sustained by a shared
love of the river, deriving joy from the
beauty of their chosen environment, and
feeling great pride in their ability to
subsist on its wild resources and to master
the skills required to make a living from it,
many still identify with the nomadic
houseboat-dwelling subculture that flourished
Page 16/34

Read Book Shantyboat A River Way Of Life
on the river from the early nineteenth
century to the 1950s. Today's community of
fisherfolk is small and economically
marginal, but their activities sustain a
complex set of traditional skills and a body
of verbal folklore associated with river
life. In Flatheads and Spoonies, Jens Lund
describes the activities, boats, gear, verbal
lore, and sense of identity of the fisher
folk of the lower Ohio River Valley and
provides historical and ethnobiological
background for their way of life. Lund
connects the importance of river fish in the
diet of inhabitants of the valley to local
fishing activities and explores the
relationship between river people and those
whose culture is primarily land-based,
painting a colorful portrait of river fishing
and river life. This book offers a look -historical and ethnographic -- at a littleknown aspect of traditional life in the
American Midwest, still surviving today
despite immense changes in environment,
resources, and economic base.

The Confessions of a Daddy
The bestselling, National Book Award–finalist
novel that inspired Charles Laughton’s
expressionist horror classic starring Robert
Mitchum and Shelley Winters. Two young
children, Pearl and John Harper, are being
raised alone by their mother in Cresap’s
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Landing, Ohio. Their father Ben has just been
executed for killing two men in the course of
an armed robbery. Ben never told anyone where
he hid the ten thousand dollars he stole; not
his widow Willa, not his lawyer, nor his cellmate Henry “Preacher” Powell. But Preacher,
with his long history of charming his way
into widows’ hearts and lives, has an inkling
that Ben's money could be within his reach.
As soon as he is free, Preacher makes his way
up the river to visit the Harper family
where—he hopes—a little child shall lead him
to the fortune that he seeks. Foreword by
JULIA KELLER From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Folklife Annual
Since the publication of Shantyboat: A River
Way of Life in 1953, Harlan Hubbard achieved
a wide reputation as a modern-day Thoreau.
Not content simply to advocate a life of
simplicity and self-sufficiency, Hubbard and
his wife Anna in 1944 built with their own
hands a houseboat on the banks of the Ohio
near Cincinnati and in 1946 set out on a
leisurely, five-year journey down the Ohio
and Mississippi rivers. Shantyboat, Hubbard's
recounting of their journey to New Orleans,
and Payne Hollow: Life on the Fringe of
Society, his sequel telling of their life in
a corner of rural Kentucky after their
return, won him a host of readers. Shantyboat
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on the Bayous is the middle chapter of the
Hubbard saga. It tells of Harlan and Anna's
voyage of explorations into the remote
reaches of Louisiana. For more than a year
after reaching New Orleans, the Hubbards
meandered through the lush Cajun country on
the Intracoastal Waterway, along Bayou
Lafourche, thought the marshes around Avery
Island, and finally up the storied Bayou
Teche toward the farthest point of
navigation. The story of these travels, along
with the author's illustrations of the bayou
country, offers a portrait of one of the most
unusual and least-known regions of our
country and of the people who inhabit it. In
this book, the Hubbards once again
demonstrate their gift for living in simple
and eloquent harmony with the land. As Don
Wallis notes in his foreword, Shantyboat on
the Bayous completes Hubbard's autobiography
of "the life he shared with Anna, selfcreated and self-sustained, difficult and
joyful, full of achievement and discovery,
diligence, pleasure, and reward." Here is a
jewel of a travel book, certain to be
treasured by Hubbard's many admirers and
discovered by scores of new ones.

Anna Hubbard
As a grade seven student living in an
affluent suburb of Vancouver, our unnamed
narrator and his closest friend Nettie, are
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introduced to the exciting world of super-8
filmmaking by a progressive young teacher.
Together Nettie and the narrator find in film
a means of expressing their somewhat skewed
world views. At the age of sixteen the
narrator shoots his first adult film,
surreptitiously capturing his neighbours
having sex. He believes that through
representations of sexual activity he can
comment on that which he finds both painful
and confusing. Nettie, an idealistic poet now
away at school, sees in pornography the
opportunity to do something artistic,
liberating, and socially relevant, and she
pushes the narrator to make films that
subvert the way the world is constructed.
Ultimately, despite his radical intentions,
the narrator falls into a world of greed,
delusion, and hypocrisy - the same world he
once rebelled against.

E.B. White on Dogs
People seem inexorably drawn to live near
water, but rising prices for waterfront land
have made that an impossible dream for most.
There is an alternative. Water-loving people
of modest means have lived aboard houseboats
for centuries, and why not? Unlike expensive,
cramped, and hard-to-build liveaboard
cruising boats, spacious, homey houseboats
are easily and economically constructed from
commmon lumberyard materials. And unlike
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those high-priced waterfront cottages,
there's no lawn to mow and often no property
taxes. And if you don't like the new
neighbors, just up anchor and be off. This
book tells those who would live afloat how to
design and build their own place on the
water. There are detailed plans and building
instructions for sample houseboats; help with
designing a personalized houseboat from
scratch; resource-stingy contrivances for
easing life aboard, including a solar oven, a
windmill-powered washing machine, and
innovative power-, water-, and wastemanagement systems; and more. "Handmade
Houseboats" will help you build a selfsufficient and economical floating home that
generates its own power, deals with its own
waste, and leaves no scar upon the Earth.

Tending Roses
Everybody has the dream: Build a boat in the
backyard and sail off to join the happy
campers off Pogo Pogo, right? But how?
Assuming you aren't independently wealthy, if
you want a boat that's really you, you gotta
build it yourself. Backyard boatbuilding has
its problems. Building in fiberglass is
itchy, smelly, and yields a product that
yachting maven L. Francis Herreshoff once
called "frozen snot." Ferrocement, once all
the rage, has pretty much sunk from favor, if
you catch the drift. But there's still wood,
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right? Ah, wood. Nature's perfect material.
You can build in the time-honored traditions
of the Golden Age of Yachting, loving
crafting intricate joints in rare tropical
hardwoods, steaming swamp oak butts to
sinuous shapes, holding the whole thing
together with nonferrous fastenings that cost
a buck or better each. Does that sound like
boatbuilding for everyperson? What about the
currently fashionable wood/epoxy
boatbuilding? You butter regular old wood
with Miracle Whip, stick it together in the
shape of a boat, and off you go, right? Epoxy
works, but They don't exactly give it away;
nor is it exactly a benign substance. Suiting
up like Homer Simpson heading for a funfilled day at the nuclear power plant isn't
exactly the aesthetic boatbuilding experience
many of us are looking for. Where does that
leave us? In the capable hands of George
Buehler, who honors the timeless traditions
of the sea all right, but those from the
other side of the boatyard tracks. Buehler
draws his inspiration from centuries of
workboat construction, where semiskilled
fishermen built rugged, economical boats from
everyday materials in their own backyards,
and went to sea in them in all kinds of
weather, not just when it was pleasant.
Buehler's boats sail on every ocean and
perform every task, from long-term
liveaboards in Norwegian fjords to a
traveling doctor's office in Alaska. This
book contains complete plans for seven
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cruising boats--from a 28-foot sailboat to a
55-foot power cruiser. All the information
you need is here, including step-by-step
instructions honed by nearly 20 years of
supplying boat plans to backyard
builders--and helping them out when they get
into trouble. Buehler is anarchic, heretical,
and occasionally profane; his book is West
Coast counterculture meets traditional
hardchine workboat construction, leavened
with hardnosed common sense and pennypinching economy. This book is for those who
look around them and see that much of what is
done in the world today--whether in yachting
or politics or economics or interpersonal
relationships--is based not on logic but on
conforming and meeting other people's
expectations. This book is most definitely
NOT about either. It is about the realization
of dreams. If you believe that everyone who
wants a cruising boat can have one . . . If
you see beauty beneath the fish scales and
work scars of a commercial fishing boat . . .
If you want to build a simple, rugged,
economical, good-looking cruising boat--power
or sail--using everyday lumberyard materials
and few skills other than perseverance, this
is the book for you. Buehler's Backyard
Boatbuilding tells you how to build
extraordinary boats using the most ordinary
skills and materials, with complete plans,
instructions, and specifications for seven
real cruising boats ranging from a 28-foot
sailboat to a 55-foot power cruiser. "Build
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wooden boats the Buehler way, which is to say
inexpensively, yet like the proverbial brick
outhouse."--WoodenBoat Richly flavored with
personal advice and anecdotes as well as a
wealth of valuable information."--American
Sailing Association "Everyone will revere
this book."--The Ensign

Old Glory
The author describes his experiences canoeing
down the Mississippi from Minnesota to New
Orleans

Shantyboat Journal
"Includes 20 color plates of Hubbard's own
paintings, along with several photographs of
Anna and Harlan Hubbard. Wendell Berry is
also the author of Tobacco Harvest: An Elegy.
See other books in the series Blazer
Lectures.

Flatheads and Spooneys
This Old House meets Wayne’s World in this
zany guide to designing and building tiny
homes Derek Diedricksen has always had a love
for small, modest houses ever since his
father gave him the book Tiny Tiny Houses by
Lester Walker for his tenth birthday.
Combining his artistic abilities, wild
imagination, and his passion for small
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houses, he self-published Humble Homes,
Simple Shacks, Cozy Cottages, Ramshackle
Retreats, Funky Forts, and Whatever the Heck
Else we could Squeeze in Here in 2009. This
book is a collection of Diedricksen’s
creative/imaginative sketches for building
small houses, shacks, cottages, and forts.
The sketches are accompanied with handwritten commentary, both instructive and
comical. Derek’s main purpose is to get your
creative juices flowing and encourage you to
get off the couch and use your hands.
Believing that specific building plans squash
creativity, he avoids too many detailed
instructions, giving you the chance to put
your own creative spin on your very own small
abode (even if it is just in your
imagination).

The Woodcuts of Harlan Hubbard
A brilliantly funny novel about ambition and
marriage from the best-selling author of
Girls in White Dresses, The Hopefuls tells
the story of a young wife who follows her
husband and his political dreams to
Washington, D.C., a city of idealism, gossip,
and complicated friendships among the young
aspiring elite. When Beth arrives in D.C.,
she hates everything about it: the confusing
traffic circles, the ubiquitous Ann Taylor
suits, the humidity that descends each
summer. At dinner parties, guests compare
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their security clearance levels. They leave
their BlackBerrys on the table. They speak in
acronyms. And once they realize Beth doesn't
work in politics, they smile blandly and turn
away. Soon Beth and her husband, Matt, meet a
charismatic White House staffer named Jimmy,
and his wife, Ashleigh, and the four become
inseparable, coordinating brunches,
birthdays, and long weekends away. But as
Jimmy’s star rises higher and higher, the
couples’ friendship—and Beth’s relationship
with Matt—is threatened by jealousy,
competition, and rumors. A glorious send-up
of young D.C. and a blazingly honest portrait
of a marriage, this is the finest work yet by
one of our most beloved writers. From the
Hardcover edition.

Shantyboat On The Bayous
Anna Eikenhout (1902-1986) was an honors
graduate of Ohio State University, a finearts librarian, a skilled pianist, and an
avid reader in three languages. Harlan
Hubbard (1900-1988), a little-known painter
and would-be shantyboater, seemed an unlikely
husband, but together they lived a life out
of the pages of Thoreau's Walden. Much of
what is known about the Hubbards comes from
Harlan's books and journals. Concerning the
seasons and the landscape, his writing was
rapturous, yet he was emotionally reticent
when discussing human affairs in general or
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Anna in particular. Yet it was through her
efforts that their life on the river was
truly civilized. Visitors to Payne Hollow
recall Anna as a generous, gracious hostess,
whose intelligence and artistry made the
small house seem grander than a mansion.

Before We Were Yours
'Jonathan Raban is one of the world's
greatest living travel writers.' William
Dalrymple 'The best book of travel ever
written by an Englishman about the United
States' Jan Morris, Independent Navigating
the Mississippi River from Minneapolis to New
Orleans, Raban opens himself to experience
the river in all her turbulent and
unpredictable old glory. Going wherever the
current takes him, he joins a coon-hunt in
Savana, falls for a girl in St Louis,
worships with black Baptists in Memphis,
hangs out with the housewives of Pemiscot and
the hog-king of Dubuque. Through tears of
laughter, we are led into the heartland of
America - with its hunger and hospitality,
its inventive energy and its charming
lethargy - and come to know something of its
soul. The journey is as much the story of
Raban as it is of the Mississippi. Navigating
the dangerous, ever-changing waters in an
unsuitably fragile aluminium skiff, he
immerses himself with an irresistible
emotional intensity as he tries to give shape
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to the river and the story - finding himself
by turns vulnerable, curious, angry and, like
all of us, sometimes foolishly in love.

The Hopefuls
Shantyboat is the story of a leisurely
journey down the Ohio and Mississippi rivers
to New Orleans. For most people such a
journey is the stuff that dreams are made of,
but for Harlan and Anna Hubbard, it became a
cherished reality. In their small river
craft, the Hubbards became one with the
flowing river and its changing weathers. This
book mirrors a life that is simple and
independent, strenuous at times, but joyous,
with leisure for painting and music, for
observation and contemplation.

Deck on Deck
Handmade Houseboats
In nearly three decades, she walked more than
25,000 miles, carrying her possessions in her
blue tunic and spreading her belief about
peace: overcome evil with good, and falsehood
with truth, and hatred with love.

Lucifer Exposed
E. B. White (1899 1985) is best known for his
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children's books, Charlotte's Web, Stuart
Little, and The Trumpet of the Swan.
Columnist for The New Yorker for over half a
century and co-author of Strunk and White's
The Elements of Style, White hit his stride
as an American literary icon when he began
publishing his 'One Man's Meat' columns from
his saltwater farm on the coast of Maine. In
E. B. White on Dogs, his granddaughter and
manager of his literary estate, Martha White,
has compiled the best and funniest of his
essays, poems, letters, and sketches
depicting over a dozen of White's various
canine companions. Featured here are favorite
essays such as 'Two Letters, Both Open,'
where White takes on the Internal Revenue
Service, and also 'Bedfellows,' with its
'fraudulent reports'; from White's ignoble
old dachshund, Fred. ('I just saw an eagle go
by. It was carrying a baby.') From The New
Yorker's 'The Talk of the Town' are some
little-known Notes and Comment pieces
covering dog shows, sled dog races, and the
trials and tribulations of city canines,
chief among them a Scotty called Daisy who
was kicked out of Schrafft's, arrested, and
later run down by a Yellow Cab, prompting The
New Yorker to run her 'Obituary.' Some
previously unpublished photographs from the
E. B. White Estate show the family dogs, from
the first collie, to various labs, Scotties,
dachshunds, half-breeds, and mutts, all wellloved. This is a book for readers and writers
who recognize a good sentence and a masterful
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turn of a phrase; for E. B. White fans
looking for more from their favorite author;
and for dog lovers who may not have
discovered the wit, style, and compassion of
this most distinguished of American
essayists.

Peace Pilgrim
Retraces his extraordinary six-thousand-mile
journey around the "eastern island" of the
United States in a seventeen-foot rowboat,
describing his voyage up the Hudson River to
the Erie Canal, down the Allegheny to the
Ohio and Mississippi, around Key West, and up
the Atlantic coastline to Eastport, Maine.
Reprint.

On the Water
" Hubbard was a gifted writer, but during his
lifetime he was better known as an artist. He
painted in both oil and watercolor, but over
the years he also cut and printed
approximately 170 woodcuts. It was in this
medium that his potential as an artist was
most full realized."

The Pornographer's Poem
Harlan Hubbard
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Four Months in a Sneak-box
The #1 New York Times bestselling author of
Bare Bones, host of the marquee morning
program “The Bobby Bones Show,” comedian and
dedicated philanthropist delivers an
inspirational and humorous collection of
stories about his biggest misses in life and
how he turned them into lessons and wins.
Bobby Bones is the youngest inductee ever
into the National Radio Hall of Fame
alongside legends Dick Clark, Larry King, and
Howard Stern. As "the most powerful man in
country music" (Forbes), he has reached the
peak of his profession and achieved his
childhood dreams. Each weekday morning, more
than five million fans tune in to his radio
show. But as Bobby reveals, a lot of what
made him able to achieve his goals were
mistakes, awkward moments, and embarrassing
situations—lemons that he turned into
lemonade through hard work and humility. In
this eye-opening book, he’ll include ideas
and motivations for finding success even when
seemingly surrounded by impossible odds or
tough failures. He also includes anecdotes
from some of his famous friends—Andy Roddick,
Chris Stapleton, Charlamagne Tha God, Charles
Esten, Brooklyn Decker, Walker Hayes and Asa
Hutchinson—who open up about their own
missteps. Bobby’s mantra is Fight. Grind.
Repeat. A man who refuses to give up, he sees
failure as something to learn from—and the
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recollections in this funny, smart book, full
of Bobby’s brand of self-effacing humor, show
how he’s become such a beloved goofball.
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